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November 4, 2010

The Honorable James M. Inhofe
United States Senate
SR-453 Russell Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Inhofe:

Thank you for your letter dated November 1, 2010. On August 26, 2010, I entered my

vote on the adjudicatory matter referenced in your letter.

Sincerely,

William C. Ostendorff
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